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9 December 2010

Dear Bob

Response to UNC Modification Proposal 0296
Facilitating a Supply Point Enquiry Service for Non-Domestic
Supply Points

Information is currently available to shippers via the Supply Point Enquiry Service
and has been since the introduction of Transco’s Network Code in 1996.

The information includes a single figure for annual consumption which is of some
use in determining likely third party transportation charges but is of limited value
in constructing sales proposals for customers. The data is historic in nature and it
is only the customer that can provide an accurate picture of their contract
requirements going forward which may change substantially year on year.

However the proposal does introduce a more efficient means of accessing
information that is already available and so will in our view (even if only to a
limited degree) support the promotion of competition in accordance with
Standard Special Condition A11 (1) (d).

Therefore E.ON UK is in support of Proposal 0296.

Yours sincerely

Brian Durber
Energy Policy & Regulation (by email)

E.ON UK plc
Newstead Court
Sherwood Park
Little Oak Drive
Annesley
Nottinghamshire
NG15 ODR
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